
Dates
23  September - Year 5 Safety Central Triprd

29  September - 10  October - 5 M swimming daily (please see
class letter for times)

th th

7  October - 10  October - Book Fair opensth th

20  October and 21  October- Whole School Chester Zoo
workshops

th st

23  October - Trip to Chester Zoo (classes to be confirmed)rd

24  October - Trip to Chester Zoo (classes to be confirmed)th

Number Smart Layla H 2HMc

Self Smart Bailey H Nursery

Art Smart Jax B 1W

Body Smart Alex W 5/6M

Nature Smart Akai Hunter A-O 6F

People Smart  Max M 2c

Music Smart Sophie G - 4M

Word Smart George P 3B

Smart Learner Lily-Ann M 6F

Class Percentage

RG 97%

1W 99%

3B 96%

5R 97%

What a busy week we have had! All the children are fully
engaged in their learning, which is simply delightful.

Our Reception children have done fabulously and have
now started their phonics and maths lessons—what a

joy it is to witness their progress! As I’ve popped in and
out of classes, I’ve observed some brilliant learning

across the curriculum: from exciting science
experiments and constructing timelines to acting out

stories and mastering the art of sending emails. It’s truly
wonderful to see such a broad range of learning

opportunities taking place. Have a restful weekend.

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 1
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

SMART Awards

Our new swimming programme of

swimming in blocks, has been

incredibly successful.  5/6M have

made superb progress in their

swimming ability.  We are excited to

see how this continues to develop

over the year. 

William Stockton Weekly

For this week's newsletter, the focus is on writing! Since returning
to school, the children have been diving into some exciting

sentence-level work tailored to their year group. In Nursery and
Reception, the emphasis is on engaging in plenty of speaking and
listening, as well as starting to make marks on the page—what a

fantastic way to express themselves!
As we move into Year 1, our little ones are beginning to form

sentences. They are learning how to start and finish sentences,
which is such a crucial skill. Once they've got this down, we’ll

introduce conjunctions to help them join sentences or parts of
sentences together, opening up their writing even more!

At William Stockton, we are all working really hard to enhance our
writing skills. Keep an eye out for some wonderful creations from

our talented children!

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Sofia V RG

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

 Respectful
Ready Safe

Reminder: 
Year 5 have a school trip on
Tuesday 23  September.  
Please make sure your

child has everything theyneed. 

rd




